
Attachment 3

Inglewood and Balwin/Belvedere Revitalization - Capital Funding 2019 -
2022

Allocated amount: $13.4 million (total for both areas)
● Develop: $1.8 million
● Deliver: $11.6 million

Year Work initiated in both areas Develop Deliver

2020-2021 Revitalization project development $300,000

2021-2022 Community prioritized projects in
Balwin/Belvedere and Inglewood

$1.5 million

Linear Park and John A. Norris Park in Inglewood
124 Street (111 Avenue - 118 Avenue)

$5.4 million

Safety-related enhancements in Balwin/Belvedere $400,000

2023-2026 Community prioritized projects in Inglewood and
potentially Balwin/Belvedere

$5.8 million

Total Project Expenditure $1.8 million $11.6 million

The following projects have been established:
● 124 Street renewal including upgrades to the business improvement area

and pedestrian lighting and safety
● Neighbourhood renewal-related upgrades to address lighting safety issues

in Linear Park, creation of spaces and seating areas that increase the
likelihood of neighbours connecting with one another (e.g. walkability and
“bumping” places) as well as improved landscaping in John A. Norris Park

In Balwin/Belvedere, through recent public engagement, community members
have indicated the desire to explore the following:

● beautification enhancements to Fort Road, 66 Street and 132 Avenue
● neighbourhood-wide traffic calming assessments and improvements with

an emphasis on pedestrian safety in busy intersections and crosswalks
● neighbourhood-wide assessment of lighting and investment to increase a

sense of safety
● creation of inviting and engaging parks and green spaces through the

installation of desirable amenities and enhancements

Each revitalization area will access the revitalization capital budget to identify,
prioritize and follow through on investments.
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